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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to thank everyone for their hard work and support this year.  Our young people have shown great maturity; studying well with focus and personal achievement. We look forward to welcoming them back in the new academic year and wish to inform you of the dates of return and other key information.
Arrangements for the final week of term

We break up for the summer holidays on Friday 22nd July. Students will be dismissed between 1.45pm and 2pm. On Thursday 21st July, we will be celebrating a Culture Day in the academy and students are invited to wear clothes that represent their culture and background. This will be a wonderful opportunity to celebrate diversity in the academy.
Arrangements for return to school in September

Our new Year 7 students and students in Year 12 will return on Tuesday 6th September, while students in Years 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13 will return on Wednesday the 7th September. 
Students should arrive at 8.25am in full school uniform ready for the new academic year. On arrival, students will be given a new school pencil case with their basic equipment in it, but they should make sure they bring their ready charged iPad with them, as well as their school bag and tie in the correct year group colour. A reminder that the colour stays the same for the students throughout their years at school:

Year 7

Green

Year 8

Purple

Year 9

Red

Year 10

Orange

Year 11 
Blue

On arrival, students will go to line-ups in the following locations:
	Year
	Line Up Space
	Start Time 
	End of Day time

	Year 7 
	Moghul Gardens 
	0825
	1500

	Year 8 
	Hammerhead by Stair 3
	0825
	1500

	Year 9 
	Outside sports hall
	0825
	1500

	Year 10
	Student Entrance 1
	0825
	1500

	Year 11
	Student Entrance 2
	0825
	1500

	Post 16 
	Normal Lessons 
	0855
	1500


As we have now moved to cashless system, it is essential that parents use the MCAS app to pay for school dinners, trips and to receive communication from school. The easiest way to give consent is via the MCAS App. However, if you do not have access to the MCAS app, information on how to download the app is available on our school website here: MCAS - Oasis Academy Lister Park.
If you are in need of any help or support over the summer, you can find helpful contact details on our school website.  There is information on food banks and mental health, as well as other useful contact details you can access over the holidays. You can also email admin@oasislisterpark.org for any further queries that you may have.

We would like to wish all students and their families a lovely, restful summer. We very much look forward to seeing your child in September ready for the new academic year.

Yours sincerely, 
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Principal
Oasis Academy Lister Park       



